
 

 

 

 
 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Don Valley North, 
I extend my sincerest wishes to: 

 

 Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts    

I am pleased to express my warmest greetings and wholehearted congratulations to 
the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts (CACPA) in celebration of its 
4th Toronto Dragon Festival 2023 at Nathan Phillips Square! 

Launched in 2018, this spectacular 3-day festival has established itself as one of the 
most anticipated and popular summer events in our community. It brings together 
people from all walks of life to celebrate the colourful Chinese culture, arts, music, 
and performances. Along with an array of fantastic food on offer, participants of all 
ages are invited to engage in and enjoy a variety of fun games and activities.  

It is a privilege to acknowledge this incredible event, which provides a welcoming 
environment for all participants to enjoy happy times together. The 4th Toronto 
Dragon Festival also serves to advance the importance of multicultural awareness, 
diversity, and inclusion, qualities all of which contribute to nurturing vibrant and 
thriving communities. 

I wish you and your families and friends a safe, happy, and prosperous summer.            

 Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

_________________ 
Vincent Ke, MPP 
Don Valley North  
September 01, 2023 


